
 

 

Hazelbrook Public School 
Respectful, responsible learners 

 
Address: Great Western Highway Hazelbrook NSW 2779 
Phone: 02 4758 6120  Fax: 02 4758 8888 
E-Mail: hazelbrook-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Web: www.hazelbrook-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 
Acting Principal: Jeremy Fergusson 

 

 

 
 
 

Stage 3 Excursion 2015 
31.3.16 

 
Dear Parents 
 
It’s that time of year again when we are preparing for our annual Stage 3 excursion.  
 
This year our excursion will be held during Term 4, Week4 at Myuna Bay Sport and Recreational Camp from 
Monday October 31st to Friday 4th November 2016 inclusive for all Stage 3 students. This excursion meets 
curriculum expectations in PD/H/PE and Science. 
 
The students will be participating in the Myuna Bay Sport and Recreational program that explores;  

• Relationships - developing skills in communication, problem solving, cooperation, negotiation, respect 
and care  

• Outdoors – nurturing an appreciation of the natural environment and sustainability  
• Action – reinforcing the importance of physical activity for wellbeing 
• Resilience –collaborating, negotiating and reflecting on difficult challenges to build courage and 

strength 
 
You can access their web address at:         https://sportandrecreation.nsw.gov.au/facilities/myunabay 
 
Transport to and from Myuna Bay will be by Coach with seat belts.   
 
The students will sleep at Myuna Bay Sport and Recreational Centre from Monday to Friday where all meals 
will be provided. Activities from Monday to Friday are presented and supervised by Sport and Recreational 
staff with assistance from HPS staff.  
 
Students will stay in comfortable lodges with up to eight to twelve students per room. Male and female students 
are accommodated in separate lodges. Hazelbrook staff will stay in a separate unit adjacent to the lodge and 
will be responsible for student safety and behaviour overnight. Attendance on any excursion requires 
students to be consistently mindful of the school PBL values of “respectful, responsible learners”. 
Student participation in excursions will be reviewed in-line with these values.  
 
Meals are provided by qualified catering staff. Special diets are provided for medical conditions, religious 
beliefs and vegetarians/vegans.  
 
The all-inclusive cost will be approximately $380.00 to be confirmed at the beginning of Term Two. An 
information session after school will be held during the second week of Term 2 at Hazelbrook Public, once 
activities have been finalised by the Myuna Bay Staff. The permission note will then go out.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jodie Field                                        Jeremy Fergusson 
Relieving Assistant Principal                   ACTING PRINCIPAL  
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